
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My fellow Nevadans – 

 
From the beginning, my campaign was never about ambition, it was about 
service. Service to our communities, to small businesses fighting to survive, 
and to families who’ve carried the weight of rising costs and shrinking 
opportunities. I entered this race to make a difference. And today, I choose to 
do just that, in a new way. 
 
After careful thought and heartfelt conversations, I have decided to end my 
campaign for Congress and join the movement to elect Cody Whipple as the 
next representative for Nevada’s 4th Congressional District. 
 
Cody is more than a candidate—he’s a fourth-generation Nevadan, a rancher 
who understands the value of hard work and the rhythms of this land. He’s a 
business leader who knows what it means to create jobs and meet payroll. 
And above all, he’s a principled family man who lives the values many only 
talk about. Cody doesn’t just speak for Nevada—he lives it. 
 
I believe in Cody’s vision, and I believe that by joining forces, we can offer a 
strong, united choice for voters who want character over chaos and solutions 
over soundbites. 
 
I’ll be rolling up my sleeves and working side by side with Cody—not as a 
former opponent, but as a fellow Nevadan who loves this district and believes 
in its future. 
 
Let’s get to work -  Aaron Hill 


